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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] New School
1 message

Laurie Stewart <lstewart@maine.rr.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 8:49 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good evening,
We feel our schools are important part of our community and are strongly supporting Option E.  We have lived here for
over 20 years and have been very disappointed with the schools infrastructure.

Thank you,

Foster and Laurie Stewart

Sent from my iPad
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